Republic of Armenia comments to the Strategic Plan 
IX/3: Strategic Plan and new strategic framework
The Republic of Armenia emphasizes the importance of a new strategic framework for implementation of the Basel Convention.

In particular:

Point 4.
(c) We especially support the enhanced cooperation and coordination among the Basel, Stockholm and Rotterdam conventions.
(e) We also acknowledge that resource mobilization should be seen as a very important element in consideration of the Basel Convention’s new strategic framework and reinforce commitment to taking an active and comprehensive approach to resource mobilization, as set out in decision VIII/34;
(f) We propose to make an amendment to point (f). Alongside with other international organizations we suggest to add UNIDO.
Point 7.
As the contact person to facilitate liaison with the Secretariat in the review of the Strategic Plan the Republic of Armenia nominates: 
Ms. Anahit Aleksandryan 

Head of Hazardous Substances and Wastes Management Department, Ministry of Nature Protection of the Republic of Armenia

Focal point of Basel, Stockholm and Rotterdam conventions.
Phone/Fax: (374 10) 53 88 38
E-mail: anahit_aleksandryan@yahoo.com

